B220 Willamette River Bridge project
Notice to path user groups - FINAL
Dec. 3, 2013

<insert name>,

As we complete work on the Whilamut Passage Bridge, we want to extend our deepest
gratitude for your patience with the path impacts you experienced. Crews are finishing
construction in the Whilamut Natural Area of Alton Baker Park and bicycle and
pedestrian paths will return to their permanent configuration this winter.

Construction crews will reopen the closed park paths by Dec. 6, including Pre’s Trail and
North Walnut Road. We will also remove the fence at the north end of the Knickerbocker
Bridge and detour paths in the park this winter.

Path users may experience intermittent path delays or detours as the project team
continues installing design enhancements near the Whilamut Passage Bridge.

The Oregon Department of Transportation’s goal is to keep the paths free of
construction debris, but please continue to use caution while moving through the area.

Please share this information with your associates and feel free to contact Jyll Smith at
(503) 986.3825 or jyll.e.smith@odot.state.or.us with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,



